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To:  Aude Barby, FEI Manager Driving & Para Driving 

 

Copy:  Manuel Bandeira de Melo, FEI Director of Driving  

 

From:  ICDA, on behalf of single horse drivers 

 

Date:  July 14, 2023 

 

Subject:  FEI Rankings – single horse division 

 

 

 

 

Dear Aude, 

 

 

On behalf of the single horse drivers we wish to address a concern regarding the current FEI rankings in the single 

horse division.  

 

We are aware that the rules have been clarified (FEI Driving World ranking rules, effective 1 January 2023) this 

year to explicitly exclude (again) results earned at the FEI Driving Championships for Young Horses (which prior to 

2022 had never been considered).  

Unfortunately the points unduly earned in the 2022 season at the FEI Driving Championships for Young Horses 

have to date not been retroactively corrected, resulting in an inaccurate representation in the current rankings.  

 

We would kindly ask the FEI to amend this as soon as possible so that the drivers who have rightfully earned their 

places in the rankings receive the recognition they deserve.  

 

We thank you for your time and attention to this, 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

ICDA, on behalf of the single horse drivers 

 
 


